
PBL 

NEWS 
The students at The 
Willows are focusing on 
being kind. We are filling 
each other’s ‘buckets’ with 
encouragement, and 
positive words. The 
Mascots had some fun with 

the students and our adopted Cowboy this week. They really are a 
talented trio! Well done to all of the students who have collected 
their 75 stars and will be participating in the reward this week. 

Thank you for your continued support with our Positive Behaviour 
for Learning! 

   

  Better Behaviour-Better Learning 

 

 

 

 


